LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Operations Department

Memorandum

TO: Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services

FROM: Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations

DATE: January 20, 2016

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the Purchase and Install of Two Play Structures

I am recommending and seeking approval to award the purchase/installation of two play structures (one installed at Garfield, the second to be installed at Rosedale). The lowest qualified bidder is Play Environments, Inc. at a cost for both play structures of \$32,198.00. These units will be funded through the Great Start Readiness Program Grant Funds.

The vendors that participated in the bid process were:

Play Environment, Inc.	Holland, MI	\$32,198.00
Miracle Midwest	Holly, MI	\$39,594.00
Great Lakes Recreation Co.	Clinton Township, MI	\$40,000.00
Kaplan Early Learning Co.	Lewisville, NC	\$43,160.00
Sinclair Recreation	Holland, MI	\$46,000.00
Penchura LLC.	Brighton, MI	\$63,714.00

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me.

Thank you.

Cc: Barb Stoner

File